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This workshop seeks to explore Polish culture and Polish experiences, either in Poland itself or in Polish Diaspora communities. We also seek to raise awareness of Polish studies in New Zealand. The conference will be held in Wellington, New Zealand at the Kelburn Campus of Victoria University. It is the first in an ongoing series of conferences organized by the Antipodean East European Study Group. All interested parties are invited to submit an abstract by August 15 to Alexander Maxwell, conference organizer, alexander.maxwell@vuw.ac.nz.

[image: image2.png]The Antipodean
East European
Study Group

Te Rapii Matai Uropi ki te Rawhiti





